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Happy Thanksgiving friends! We praise the Lord for his
abundant provision and grace to us in Christ Jesus! We
also thank Him for your continued support and prayers for
our ministry here in Japan despite the difficulties
that many are going through. Your Christ-like love and 
sacriöcial giving is a testimony to God’s grace at work 
among among you. 
 Recently, we’ve had the joy of continuing to teach from
the minor prophets in the Old Testament in our Sunday
meetings, pointing people to Jesus as their only hope for
salvation. We praise the Lord that lately we have seen 
some new visitors come to Sunday services whether 
in-person or watching online. We are of course looking
fforward to Christmas, and then we plan on starting to 
teach through the New Testament beginning in January. 
 Last week we were able to dedicate an afternoon to 
review the gospel with four individuals and teach the 
meaning and purpose of baptism to them. Please pray for
these individuals as they carefully consider their
profession of faith and obeying the Lord’s command to be
baptibaptized. 
 Because of travel restrictions, we were unable to have
family come to Japan and visit with us for this year’s
holiday season. This Thanksgiving we enjoyed dinner
with friends that have been faithfully attending our 
                 Sunday services. We 
                 pray that you are also 
                                   able to spend 
                  time with your 
                   neighbors sometime soon
                    and share the wonderful news of Christ with them. 
                      Stay faithful friends, keeping your eyes on Christ. 

The view from near where we meet

The view from near where Jenelle sits
during Sunday service

Happy Thanksgiving from our family!


